
DUE TO TECHICAL ERROR, 10.5 HOURS OF LAFF NETWORK PROGRAMMING THAT AIRED BETWEEN
9/10/16 AND 10/15/16 DID NOT CONTAIN E/I SYMBOl. THE TECHNICAL ISSUE HAS BEEN RESOLVED,
AND ALL REGULARLY SCHEDULED LAFF E/I PROGRAMMING HAS INCLUDED THE E/I SYMBOL AS OF
10/22/16.

LAFF ALSO ESTABLISHED NEW PROCESSES TO ENSURE THAT THIS ISSUE DOES NOT RECUR. TO ADDRESS
ANY POSSIBLE CONCERNS ABOUT COMPLAINCE WITH FCC REQUIREMENTS.

FOR E/I PROGRAMMING, LAFF RE-BROADCAST THE 10.5 HOURS OF E/I PROGRAMMING THAT
ORIGINALLY AIRED WITHOUT THE E/I SYMBOL, PLUS ONE ADDITIONAL HALF-HOUR OF E/I
PROGRAMMING, FOR A TOTAL OF 11 HOURS OF E/I PROGRAMMING IN ADDITION TO LAFF'S
REGULARLY SCHEDULED E/I PROGRAMMING.

THE FCC STAFF WAS NOTIFIED OF THE ERROR AND THE STEPS TAKEN TO RESOLVE THE ERROR.


